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An example of new high school woodwork facilities 

Investing in our schools 
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild essential services, the 2023-24 Budget is delivering a 
record $8.8 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment in growing communities will 
ensure working families get access to a world class public education. 

Project overview 
Planning is underway for an upgrade to Bomaderry High School. The upgrade will include fit-for-purpose 
classrooms and core facilities. 

Progress update 
We have continued to plan for the school upgrade in consultation with the Project Reference Group 
(PRG) and key stakeholders. 
 
Planning has included reviewing results from surveys of teachers, school staff, students and parents on 
their experience with the school.  
 
We have further developed the scope and concept design for the upgrade in response to the survey 
results and stakeholder feedback.  
 
Plans for the upgrade focus on providing a new building for the school that will accommodate 
administration facilities and Technological and Applied Studies (TAS) classrooms, refurbishing existing 
classrooms and staff rooms, improving accessibility, upgrading toilets, and pedestrian improvements.  
 
We have submitted the plans in a Final Business Case to NSW Treasury to request formal approval for 
the project to proceed. Once the business case is approved, we look forward to sharing the upgrade 
design with the community. 
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Next steps  
We will begin to develop the concept designs into schematic designs. The schematic designs will 
consider further project details, such as floor layouts and the extent of refurbishments.  
 
We will also start to prepare documentation to seek planning approval through a complying development 
certificate (CDC). Complying development is a combined planning and construction approval for 
straightforward development that can be determined through assessment by an accredited certifier. 

Stay informed 
You can access the SINSW project webpage to stay up to date with project progress at 
edu.nsw.link/BomaderryHS   

 
You can also email or call us using the details at the bottom of this page.  
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